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On October 19th 2016, the Port of Vancouver River Patrol crew alerted the New Westminster Police to the 

appearance of a 16 foot Princecraft on the bank of the north arm of the Fraser River.                              

The New Westminster Police Marine Unit attended and obtained the HIN and other details of the vessel.   

The investigation by New Westminster Police has determined that the vessel had been stolen from 

Chilliwack. If you can assist in this investigation, please contact Cst Ryan Newman at 

RNEWMAN@NWPolice.org . New Westminster Police File 2016-20315. 
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